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SENT: 23/09/2020
RE: AGFMA future model — Update to Contractors

Dear Contractors,

Further to previous emails regarding the Future AGFMA we are writing to advise that an online
survey is now live and can be found on the below link.

https://www.dptiapps.com.au/survey/index.php/318128?lang=en

The Future AGFMA team are currently in the process of gathering contractors views and input so
that we can feed into the contracting process, the critical stage of which is set to commence from
late November 2020.

The feedback from the survey together with the feedback collated from the series of upcoming
contractor workshops will provide critical input to shaping the way contractors, such as yourself,
interact with the Future model. The survey will remain active until late October 2020.

My team remain fully committed to a process of transparent communications and consultation, with
a focus on gaining as much insight from local trades to inform the Future AGFMA. To achieve this

we need you to stay informed and to participate as your views matter.

Separate to the survey, | also again encourage you if you haven’t already to visit the below link and
subscribe to be kept up to date with all information relating to the Future AGFMA.

https://dit.sa.gov.au/future agfma

It will be via this website we will communicate moving forward, so it is important you subscribe.
Subscribing will ensure relevant information will be sent direct to you in a timely manner.

Thanks again.

Best regards,

Simon Morony

Executive Director, Across Government Services
Department for Infrastructure and Transport
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